
The 2025-26 Assessors’ Association of 
Pennsylvania’s Board of Governors  

is looking for a dedicated member to serve as the 
association’s new secretary! 

Qualifications:  
 Have served as an AAP Board of Governors’ Chapter representative for two years
 Must be available to attend meetings, as necessary
 Must be an active AAP member
 The candidate must be a CPE or a prospective CPE.
 Ability to maintain meeting minutes for Board of Governors and Membership

Meetings, as required.

For more information, please review Article IV and Article V of the AAP 
ByLaws available on the AAP website.  

Feel free to contact any current or former officers to discuss their 
experiences. 

The new secretary’s term starts on July 1. 

Nominations Deadline – April 5, 2025 
Please send your resume and letter of intent to Terry 

Cochran at tcochran@pacounties.org. 


